
Dear BOS,  
 
I would strongly suggest to oppose UP20-96 for the following reasons. 
 
1. The county road system in this area cannot support the amount of traffic that this 
project will be bringing to the area. Further more the access to this site from any end is 
not 4290 Compliant. This is a public safety issue and proposes more of a threat than 
anyone can imagine. 
 
2. The water use for this amount of plants is not possible. They will say they are going 
to use the amount of water that looks appeasable on paper but it will take 10x or more 
to achieve their goal. 
 
3. The amount of serpentine soil that is proposed to be moved is unimaginable . I 
cannot see how Air Quality would be able to approve this site. 
 
There are many other reasons why this project should be denied and I assure you will 
hear them through this hearing. 
 
Highland Springs Resident  
 


